Bubbenhall

Newsletter

Local Farm Fresh
Christmas Poultry

Celebrate the
Christmas period
with a taste
sensation...

e  Qur farm fresh, free
range traditional
KellyBronze turkeys,

e Barn reared white
turkeys, geese,
roasters

e And ducks are
guaranteed to delight
on Christmas Day.

Heart of England Farms
Henley Road, Claverdon, Warwickshire

For no obligation Christmas information pack and order form
Tel: 01926 843460 - Fax: 01926 843281
E-mail: info @heartofenglandfarms.com

Order online at:
www.heartofenglandfarms.com

Bubbenhall
2007
Calendar

Don’t know what to buy someone for a
Christmas present or stocking filler ?

How about a Bubbenhall 2007 calendar?
Available now

from Margaret Robinson
or Rosemary Cragg

All profits raised for the
Bubbenhall Village Hall Verandah Fund

BAGINTON VILLAGE STORE
& POST OFFICE

Proprietors : Ann & Walter Bush

OFFERING

NEWSPAPERS & MAGAZINES (& DELIVERY)
HOT FOOD, LOTTERY, DRY CLEANING,
OFF LICENCE, PHOTO COPY/FAX SERVICE.

OPEN 06.30 to 18.30 WEEKDAYS
SATURDAY 06.30 to 19.30
SUNDAY 06.30 to 13.30

POST OFFICE

OPEN 09.00 to 17.30 WEEKDAYS
SATURDAY 09.00 to 13.00

OFFERING BUREAU DE CHANGE, CASH POINT,
BILL PAYING:
Rates, Water, Gas/Elec, Mobile Top up’s
PASSPORT CHECKING etc.

Contact no’s: 024 7630 3456 or 07710 928960
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Next Newsletter out
in March 2007.
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St. Giles
Church

Harvest Supper

On September 30" we saw a full
house in the village hall for the
Harvest Supper. Unfortunately the
Barbershop Group were unable to
perform, as they were busy
rehearsing for the National Finals !
However, David did a great job in
getting us all on the floor for the
barn dancing, and a lively evening
was had by all.

Churchyard Wall

Finished at last ! Leftover stone will
be used to repair various parts of
the rest of the wall. Many residents
— especially generations of conker
gatherers — will have been sorry to
see our great horse chestnut tree
succumb to the ‘bleeding cankers’
disease which is affecting horse
chestnuts. It had to be felled and
we all miss it.

Flowers in Church

Thank you to all who continue to
arrange flowers in church, and to
those who made the church look so
beautiful for the harvest festival. We
shall decorate for Christmas on
December 16",

Village Christmas Fair.

We hope to run a produce stall at
the Fair on Saturday 2™ December.
All contributions will be gratefully
received - please contact any
church member.

Continued on Fage 2 >
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